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8th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Additional Science provision - Tassomai 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy new year and one that will be crucial to you 
and your son/daughter as they approach their GCSE exams this year. 
 
To ensure that your child makes the very best progress in Science this year we have selected them to be 
part of a small group enrolled on an online learning platform called Tassomai at no cost to you. 
 
Tassomai organises students’ independent revision and supports them in learning all the facts they need 
for the exam.  It analyses performance and tailors its revision program to the individual so they can fill 
any gaps in their knowledge and practise for the paper.  Tassomai guarantees that every student who 
completes the full GCSE course will gain a top grade. Last year 95% of students who regularly used 
Tassomai achieved at least a grade 4 in the summer exams, where 56% of these achieved a 7+. 
 
We would like to invite you to an information evening to explain how this can be beneficial to your child 
and how you can support us in helping them achieve excellence. 
 
This will be held on Wednesday 16th January at 5.30pm in IT1. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by email to williamss@haileyburyturnford.com 
by Sunday 13th January. The Science leadership team and I will be making contact via phone on Monday 
14th January to confirm any unknowns. 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support. By working together we can ensure that your child 
achieves their very best in their Science exams. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Williams 
Director of Science 
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